CITY OF TORRINGTON
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Board of Finance of the City of Torrington will conduct a Public Hearing on Tuesday,
April 25, 2023 to solicit citizen input regarding the Torrington Public Schools proposed budget for the fiscal period from
July 1, 2023 to June 30, 2024. The Public Hearing will follow a Special Joint Meeting with the Board of Education, that
starts at 6:00 p.m. in the City Hall Auditorium, 140 Main St., Torrington, CT.

All interested parties are invited to participate in person or by Zoom. In-person attendees will be granted up to three
minutes each to comment. Comments may also be submitted in writing to the City Clerk’s Office at

city clerk@torringtonct.org or mailed to 140 Main St. Comments received before 4:00 p.m. on Tuesday, April 25, 2023,
will be forwarded to the Board of Finance for their review and consideration.

Instructions for participating by phone or online are available at: www.torringtonct.org/zoom.

PHONE | Call-in phone number: 1 (646) 558-8656 | Meeting ID number: 895 5247 5980 Dial-in Passcode: 06790

ONLINE | https://zoom.us/join | Meeting ID number: 895 5247 5980| Password: 06790

Copies of the proposed budget are available to the public online at rptBudgetWorksheet (sharpschool.com) or in the
Office of the City Clerk.

Dated at Torrington, Connecticut, this 19*" day of April 2023.
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Carol L. Anderson, MMC
City Clerk
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